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NOTE:  Those receiving a copy of the Maze are 

requested to provide a copy for each minister, clerk of 

session, chairman of the Board of Deacons, and 

Church Treasurer.  

 

 

 NEXT STATED MEETING 

March 10, 2009 

York ARP Church 

York, SC 

 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

Reports for the next Stated Meeting of Presbytery are 

due February 7, 2009.  Please send the copy as a 

WORD attachment to an email to the Stated Clerk at 

guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for your help 

in getting the reports submitted. 

 

OLD BRICK CHURCH  
 

The Old Brick Church Commission continues to 

evaluate the needs for the Old Brick Church.  You are 

encouraged to include a note in your bulletin or 

newsletter asking for support of this ministry.  All 

gifts and memorials for the OBC and the upkeep 

should be sent to the Presbytery Treasurer: 

Mr. T. C. S. Lever Treasurer   

1787 Windsor Drive 

Lancaster, SC 29720 

Please designate the gifts 

 for the Old Brick Church 

 

 

 

PRESBYTERY INFORMATION 

 

The Presbytery dissolved the IBL Mission as a 

mission effective October 14, 2008.  This work was 

placed under the guidance and oversight of the 

Committee on Outreach.  Jim Barker is serving as 

chairman of that Committee. 

 

James D. McLurkin was received by transfer from 

First Presbytery.  Jim lives in Sharon and is serving as 

Stated Supply of the Sharon Church.  Welcome back, 

Jim. 

 

Juan Carlos Bonilla and Christopher Parnell were 

examined and licensed to preach.  Juan Carlos 

received a call from World Witness and will be 

ordained on November 16, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Ebenezer Church.  Chris is serving as the student 

supply at the Arsenal Hill Church. 

 

Presbytery also received Andrew F. Shoger as a 

candidate.  Andrew is presently serving as Youth 

Director at the First Rock Hill Church.  He will be a 

student at Erskine Seminary. 

 

Presbytery also heard from Gordon Query, Moderator 

of General Synod and from David Galletta of the 

World Witness Mobile Training Team. 

 

Elder David Mitchell from the Hickory Grove Church 

is serving as Moderator. 

.   
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2009 PRESBYTERY CALENDAR 
 

PLEASE TAKE SPECIAL NOTE OF THE 

EVENTS LISTED BELOW.  TAKE TIME TO 

SHARE THE RETREAT DATES WITH THE 

YOUTH LEADERS IN YOUR CHURCH. 

 

 

March 6-8, 2009 

Super Senior High Retreat  

Catawba, First & Second Presbytery 

at Bonclarken 

 

March 10, 2009 

Catawba Presbytery at York Church, York, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

 

March 13-15, 2009 

Catawba Presbytery Middle School Retreat  

at Bonclarken 

 

April, 2009 

Catawba Children’s Retreat 

10:00 A.M. 

Place & date to be announced 

 

May 7, 2009 

Catawba Presbytery Senior Adult Retreat 

10:00 a.m. – Place to be announced 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 9, 2009 

Catawba Presbytery meets in the Chapel, Bonclarken, 

Flat Rock, NC 

2:00 p.m. 

 

September 25-27, 2009 

Senior High Super Retreat  

Catawba, First & Second Presbytery 

at Bonclarken 

 

October 13, 2009 

Catawba Presbytery meets at White Oak Church  

White Oak, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

 

October 27, 2009 

Catawba Elders’ Association 

7:00 p.m. 

Place to be announced  

 

November 6-8, 2009 

Catawba Middle School Retreat  

At Bonclarken 
 
 


